Minutes of Selectman's Meeting Town Hall Antrim, N. H..

May 19, 1975

Robert Bryer Complained about the length of time that the police
department took to answer a call. He claimed that it took 30

minutes and he wants to kriow why. Erik will look into it.

Kenneth Grant Was in to see about the status of the Junk Yard
Liscense.. Erik asked to have a call made to the State and find
out about the Statute #249B..

Note: Kenneth"s Liscense Application was for a Liscense #122
dated 3/25/68. Called Mr. Kyle at 271-3226 and he will send

copies of statutes applicable
Selactmen:

Robert Morrill znd Erik Tenney in attendance



